
                            

         
        

 
 

2014 Farr 40  
West Coast Championship 
 (Farr 40 Circuit Event # 4)  

 
July 16 - 19 

Santa Barbara Yacht Club 
Santa Barbara, California 

 
COMPETITOR ADVISORY 

 
The following two pages contain information regarding the berths at the Santa 
Barbara Harbor. The Harbor is owned and operated by the City of Santa 
Barbara, not the Santa Barbara Yacht Club and we have secured berths of all 
competitors from July 14 to 20, the cost of which is included in the entry fee. 
Boats are welcome to arrive earlier or stay later but will need to make their own 
arrangements with the harbormaster’s office. 
 
Please print and complete the attached blue Visitor Slip Permit and send it to 
Harbor Operations Assistant Doug McConnaughay, by Fax: 805.897.2588 or 
Email: dmcconnaughay@SantaBarbaraCA.gov   
 
On arrival please contact Doug McConnaughay in the Harbor Patrol Office or by 
Tel: 805.564.5530 
 
Accommodation: We have not been successful in negotiating any special rates 
with hotels in Santa Barbara due to the high occupancy they experience in the 
summer months. Each boat will need to make its own accommodations 
arrangements. 
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